
 
8th Grade Algebra – Summer Assignment 

Attached is your math summer packet that is to be completed and turned in to 
your math teacher on the first full day of school.  Please be sure that if you were 
placed in the 8th grade Algebra class that you have downloaded the correct file 
for this class.   

All problems are to be completed on the packet showing ALL your work.  You may 
use a calculator to do your work, however, you must write down what you are 
putting into the calculator on your paper. 

This assignment will be graded upon your return to school and you will be tested 
within the first two weeks on all the material in the packet.  The packet does not 
include any new material that you have not already been taught.   

CURRENT OLOL STUDENTS: Your textbook is available on your iPad. 

Should you have any questions regarding your textbook on the iPad, you may 
email vbalaguer-chavez@ololjaguars.org for assistance. 

Have a wonderful summer and happy calculating! 




























































































